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Half Term is here! 
We have had a busy start to the spring term, and it has been lovely to see the children enjoying 

the learning activities that have been taking place across the school.  

We have been braving the cold weather and have had some lovely feedback regarding  

our forest school sessions, we hope you have enjoyed hearing from your children  

about the adventures they have been having in Elmwood Forest.  

 
Mrs Atkinson is still recovering from her operation, but came to visit us this week to say hello to 

everyone. We are hoping that she will be able to return to school in early March 

 
We hope you have a lovely half term break, hopefully the sun will be shining and we look forward 

to seeing the children return to school on Monday 26th February. 

 

Waltham Cross Dinosaur Book Trail  
A dinosaur book trail is taking place for children this half term in Waltham Cross, you can 

download your activity sheet here. When you complete the trail, the sheets can be taken to 

Waltham Cross Library for children to collect a prize. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.brooklandinfants.herts.sch.uk/
https://www.broxbourne.gov.uk/events/event/29/waltham-cross-book-trail


 

Forest School- Reception and Year 2 
 

 

Reception and Year 2 will be having weekly forest school sessions starting after half term: 

 

 Forest School PE 

Reception  Tuesday Thursday 

Year 2 Friday 
Thursday 

 

 

 

Forest School Adventures 
                              Spring has arrived in Elmwood Forest, and along with the all the excitement 

                                 of discovering the new flowers in bloom, the children were delighted to see   

                                 the new mud kitchen which has been delivered this week.     

                                 Jude, our forest school teacher has been working hard to bring Elmwood 

                                 Forest to life for the children, who have really been enjoying every moment   

                                 of their weekly sessions. 

                                 We are looking forward to sharing more Elmwood Forest stories with you                   

                                  after half term. 

 
 

 


